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SCC 125th Anniversary Celebration Committee Report


Our 125th Anniversary Year Celebration was scheduled for this past season and events were 
postponed due to the Public Health Mandatory Orders affecting large gatherings during the 
pandemic.


The SCC125 logo and Town of Sackville logo ice decals were installed by Myles in Oct 2020. 
The combined cost of the design of the logo and and manufacturing of decals was $1000.00. 
The Town of Sackville awarded us with a grant for $1000.00 to cover 50% of the projected 
expenses for the SCC 125 celebration. The board of directors has set aside $1000.00 for the 
other 50% of expenses. 


Al Smith published “Sackville’s Roarin’ Game- A 125 Year History of the Sackville Curling Club”  
this fall. A drive-by book sale took place November 1, 2020 at Boultenhouse Heritage Centre.


Our current plan is to celebrate our 125th anniversary during the 2021/22 season depending on 
the state of the pandemic.


We are looking for volunteers, particularly for specific events. You can find the committee lists 
and draft calendar of events here: https://sackvillecurlingclub.com/scc-125


Our organizing committee members:

Gerrie Baycroft

Margaret Beattie 

Judith Cane 

Cathy Johnston

Don MacIntyre 

Judi McLellan 

Elaine Smith 

Al Smith 

Donna Sharpe 

Laura Thurston 

Linda Trenholm  


The next meeting is scheduled for June 21.


Submitted by Cathy Johnston
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